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Puppy farming is cruel yet it remains completely legal in New South Wales. 
Victoria and Western Australia have already banned the sale of puppies in pet shops and 
introduced laws to combat puppy farms - with other states set to follow. 
Since legislation has been passed in other states, New South Wales has seen a surge in puppy 
farm applications. 
Recent investigations into puppy farms in New South Wales have revealed extreme cruelty and 
suffering to dogs. For example, the story of Strawberry the Boxer. Made to breed under 12 
months of age and then left for dead. On this same property within the last 2 years a discarded 
dog was found on their property. You are personally responsible for the loss of life! 
Laws to end puppy farms should involve restricting the number of animals a breeder can have, 
combat secretive online sales and ban the sale of animals in pet shops. 
NSW government is an absolute joke and so backwards at the best of times but allowing this to 
happen, not just a spectator in this problem but a perpetrator is distugting. Stop trying to line 
your damn pockets and do the right thing. 


